

To: All Deer Valley Estates Owners
From: Chris Gober President DVE Board of Directors


I regret to inform everyone that Clark Roach has resigned from his position on the Board of Directors for personal reasons. The Board would like to thank Clark for serving as an active member of the Board. He brought great enthusiasm and great contributions to the Board to make DVE a great place to live. The Board cannot be successful without active participants like Clark. 


Since we now have a vacant Board Position, in accordance with our Bylaws that state that the affairs of the Association are governed by a Board of Directors which shall consist of no less than three and no more than five Owners.  Each Board member serves a two-year term. We are therefore accepting statement of qualifications to serve the reminder of Clark’s term, which ends in August 2022. 

We are hoping there are Owners who have the time and interest and will consider stepping up for one of these open positions.  If you have any questions or would like to speak with a current Board member, please feel free to contact any Board member.  The deadline for submission of your statement of qualifications is December 22,2021 by 5:00 P.M. Please submit your statement of qualifications to Chris Gober at cgober101@outlook.com
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Chris Gober
Chris Gober, President
Deer Valley Estates
Phone: 970-884-2353 
Mobile: 505-459-0401
Email:  cgober101@outlook.com
386 Wieland Dr. 
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